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From the President
Greetings from your president and the board 
of directors.

The new board has worked long and hard  
on a variety of issues. The fence issue has been 
resolved, and details will be provided at the 
next quarterly meeting, which is scheduled 
for Tuesday, April 16 at 7 p.m. in the Region 
14 Taylor Room.

A budget has been developed by the board  
of directors, and it will be presented  
at the meeting as well. The board has also 
discussed allocating funds for future HPHA 
maintenance needs.

There are several items for each of us  
to remember:

•	As the mowing season approaches, 
please maintain your yard as required 
per the Deed Restrictions

•	 Please remove your trash cans from the 
curb and place the in their location after  
each pick-up

•	Be neighborly

Slow down while driving through the 
complex, please watch your speed. Children 
and pedestrians are out and about.

If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact me via email  
at president@heritageparksabilene.com.

Richard Cordero
HPHA President
president@heritageparksabilene.com

Coming Soon
Don’t forget the Heritage 
Parks community-wide 
garage sale on Saturday, 
April 6. This is the first 
spring sale, and we hope  
it is as successful as the 
fall garage sales have been.

Set Up Your Draft
Are your monthy or quarterly 
payments set up on automatic 
draft? If not, it is easy to do,  
and it will save the Heritage  
Parks Homeowners Association  
money, allowing us to do more 
with your dues. 

To sign up for automatic drafts, fill out the attached form, 
or find the form online at heritageparksabilene.com. 

The next Quarterly Meeting
is Tuesday, April 16 at 7 p.m.

in the Region 14 Taylor Room.

Do we have your email?
Are you on the Heritage Parks email list? 
If not, email us to add your information 
at hpha@heritageparksabilene.com.

Also, check us out on Facebook:
Search for Heritage Parks Homeowners 
in Abilene.

www.heritageparksabilene.com
hpha@heritageparksabilene.com


